
 

 

 

 
   
  

   
   

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

From: Gary Lawkowski (Dhillon Law) 
To: Christine C. Gallagher; David Warrington (Dhillon Law) 
Cc: Glynis Gilio (Dhillon Law) 
Subject: RE: MUR 8043 (Women Vote Smart) 
Date: Friday, December 2, 2022 3:21:04 PM 

Thanks for your email.  To clarify, I do not intend to appear before the agency on behalf of the 
Respondent in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Gary M. Lawkowski 
Counsel 
Dhillon Law Group 
2121 Eisenhower Avenue, Suite 402 
Alexandria, VA 22314 

GLawkowski@dhillonlaw.com 

This communication and any attachments may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise 
protected by law and are only intended for use by the person to whom they are addressed. If you are not 
the intended recipient, do not copy, disclose, disseminate, or otherwise distribute this communication or any 
attachments. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender as soon as possible and 
delete this message and any attachments. 

From: Christine C. Gallagher <cgallagher@fec.gov> 
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 2:44 PM 
To: David Warrington (Dhillon Law) <DWarrington@dhillonlaw.com> 
Cc: Gary Lawkowski (Dhillon Law) <GLawkowski@dhillonlaw.com>; Glynis Gilio (Dhillon Law) 
<GGilio@dhillonlaw.com> 
Subject: RE: MUR 8043 (Women Vote Smart) 

External Email 

Good afternoon, 

This is to confirm the telephone message I left for David yesterday regarding the extension and 
request for a tolling agreement. As we haven’t heard back on these issues, please let us know the 
Committee’s intentions. Thanks. 

Christine C. Gallagher 
Attorney, Enforcement Division 
Office of the General Counsel 
Federal Election Commission 
1050 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC  20463 
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Tel:  (202) 694-1505 
E-Mail: cgallagher@fec.gov 

The information contained in this e-mail is transmitted by an attorney.  It may be privileged and/or 
confidential, and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If the reader 
of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that disseminating, 
distributing, or copying any portion of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be in 
violation of 52 U.S.C. § 30109(a)(12).  If this message has been received in error, or if you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete the message and contact the Office of the General Counsel 
immediately.  Thank you. 
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